
This page is dedicated to the deceased members of the Bayou Horseshoe Pitchers Association 

Each year the BHPA sends a donation to the National Horseshoe Pitchers Foundation (NHPF – 

Hall of Fame, Wentzville, Mo.) in their memory 

 

Adams, Allen “Fly” 

Bergeron, Charlie 

Canty, Dottie 

Chauvin, Chris 

Fabre, Everette 

Falgout Sr., Anthony Paul 

Hidalgo, Roland J. “Sonny” 

Marks Sr., Dean 

Michel, Dudley 

Nix, Doug 

Phenix, Bryan 

Polidore, Larry 

Premeaux, Jim 

Scully, Robert “Bob” 

Stelly, Paul 

Sylestine, Donnie 

Waguespack, Lester “Wag” 


